
Whitmore High School

Year 6 Open Evening  
Thursday 26th September 
from 5pm-7pm

Whitmore High School is delighted to invite 
parents and students for a presentation and 
personal tour of the school in preparation for entry 
in September 2020. Newly-opened for boys and 
girls in September 2018, the school offers parents 
the highest standards of education, behaviour and 
well-being - including a history of outstanding 
examination results. Please visit if you are looking 
for a caring environment where students are 
supported and encouraged to excel.

Open mornings and tours will also be 
available from 14 - 17 October 9am - 10.30am. 

Please attend or contact the school for 
further information.

Website: www.whitmorehigh.org 

Twitter: @Whitmore High School


